ADW Recital Picture Week
March 10th - 14th

Although picture week can be overwhelming for parents and dancers, if you know what
to expect and what to do, the week will go much smoother! During picture week, your
dancer will be taking both individual and group pictures and you may also consider
purchasing an AD for the recital souvenir program book.

Here are the procedures you need to follow during picture week:

Pictures will be taken during your regular class times. Come dressed in your 1st class
recital costume each day. Costumes are still arriving and will be passed out during your
dancer’s class so don’t worry if you haven’t received yours yet.

You can wear your hair any way you want, these pictures will be for you.
(We suggest buns for ballet.)

Students and parents will wait in the lobby for teachers to call the class back for
pictures.

Studio 3 and studio 4 will be available for female dancers to dress in.
(No dads in these studios please.)

Studio 2 will have a table set up with order forms to be filled out by parents and will also
be the holding room for dancers about to enter the photo room.

NO PARENTS ARE ALLOWED in the studio where pictures are being taken
due to time, space, and distractions. (This is the photographers policy.)

Any individual or friend pictures taken must be ordered that day.

ADs purchased for the recital souvenir program book must be those taken and
purchased that day. Business Ads are also available to be sold for the recital playbill.
We encourage our students to sell as many business ads as they can!

The student with the most business ads sold will receive a scholarship for
SUMMER 2025 TUITION! ALL BUSINESS AD ARTWORK IS DUE BY
March 14th sent to falin@aldanceworks.com.

No late orders can be accepted. We will have ADW recital trophies and performance
videos for sale at this time! There will be forms to fill out and payments are due that day.

If you have any questions please contact Falin at falin@aldanceworks.com.



